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STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE COMMITTEE – MEETING SNAPSHOT 

Here’s a brief overview of the key decisions made and matters discussed by the Student Representative Committee 
(SRC) on 2 December 2019. 

Overview 

The full minutes of this meeting will also be on the website once they are ratified at the next meeting of the SRC 
(this will be held on 30 January 2020).  The minutes are the formal record of the decisions made by the SRC, but 
the outline below gives you an overview of the important issues dealt with at the latest meeting. 

 

Decisions made by the SRC 

The SRC made the following decisions: 

 SRC Financial Support for Tayla King: The SRC committed $11,055.02 from 2019 SRC budget to support 

Ms Tayla King, an aspiring archer, in her journey for the upcoming 2020 Olympic Games in Japan, with a 

further motion to pay the remainder from PG grants for approval at the following meeting; 

 Student Consultation on Changes: The SRC called for further communication to the Student Body on the 

proposed changes and rationale; 

 

Other Matters 

SRC also noted: 

 Presentation on an online platform for SRC application submission;  

 Updates on 2020 SRC Postgraduate Funds’ Plan; 

 SRC 2020 Meeting Schedule; 

 updates from the SRC Spokesperson, University Council, Student Experience Committee and SRC 
subcommittees; 

 update on the policy reviews of disability services;  

 update on SSAF survey; and 

 Post implementation review on 24/7 library hour. 


